
 

Newsletter  

Friday 14th June 2024  

     Weekly School Attendance 92% / Best Class Attendance: Year 6 (97%)               

Welsh Phrase of the week: Mae’n ddrwg gen i  (Sorry) 
 

Roman Britain Workshop – Years 3 and 4 

Pupils in years 3 and 4 enjoyed a fantastic whole day Roman workshop on Friday, 7th June.  The 

workshop made learning Roman history fun, factual, interactive, engaging and relevant.  The pupils 

were taught what they had to learn to be a soldier, were introduced to the equipment and how to use 

them.  They also learned what life was like living in a Roman town and all about Roman food. Thank you 

to Miss Williams and Mrs Brown for organising the day. The pupils have completed some brilliant work 

from the day. 
 
Class Assembly – Year 3 

Year 3 pupils enjoyed performing their Class Assembly based on their Romans and Celts topic.  Thank 

you to Miss Williams, Miss Hughes and Mrs Currie for organising the assembly with the children.  

Thank you to the families for coming to support the children and helping to supply costumes. We were 

very proud of their hard work. 
 
Class Assembly Reminder – Year 4 

A reminder that Year 3 will be holding their Class Assembly for families on Wednesday, 19th June at 

9:15 am in the school hall to share their learning they have been doing this term. We hope you can 

join us.  Please wait outside the Reception Foundation Phase entrance. 
 
Wellies in the Wood – Year 2 

Year 2 pupils have been given the opportunity to take part in a family learning course called ‘Wellies 

in the Woods’.  Activities vary each week but include bug hunting, natural crafts, games, den building 

and more! Sessions involve wildlife exploration, creativity with nature and getting active with each 

session based around some of the most popular children's storybooks!  The course will run for four 

Thursdays starting on Thursday, 20th June.  Your child can take part if accompanied by a family 

member (parent, grandparent, adult sibling, aunty, uncle); it does not have to be the same family 

member each week.  Spaces are limited, if you would like your child to take part, please send a Dojo 

message to Mrs Ellis or you can phone/email the school office. Please let us know if you want to 

participate by Wednesday 19th June 2024. 
 
Chester Zoo visit – Years 1 and 2 

A reminder that pupils in Years 1 and 2 will be visiting Chester Zoo next Tuesday, 18th June.  Please 

return consent letter and payment if you have not already.  A reminder to please order a packed 

lunch trough ParentPay by Monday morning if required. 
   
New Nursery pupils September 2024 

Letters were sent out to our new Nursery families for September last week, inviting parents and our 

new Nursery pupils for an open afternoon next Tuesday, 18th June.  Please meet at the school main 

entrance for 1:30 pm.  We are looking forward to meeting you all.  

 

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 
 

Nursery – Scarlett  Year 3 – Theo 

Reception - Lyla  Year 4 – Madison 

Year 1 – Charlie  Year 5 – Prosper 

Year 2 – Amelia  Year 6 – Ella S 

 



 

 
Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Whole class Blwyddyn 3 – Leo 

Derbyn/Reception – Layla  Blwyddyn 4 – Callum 

Blwyddyn 1 – Peyton   Blwyddyn 5 – Kanye 

Blwyddyn 2 – Ralph   Blwyddyn 6 – Blake 
 
Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were 

chosen as they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Jack Year 3 – Tiger 

Reception – Ruby Year 4 – Elsie 

Year 1 – Harper  Year 5 – Leon 

Year 2 – Noah  Year 6 – Rocco 
 

 

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a 

responsibility to keep children and young people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Andrea Green, or Miss 

Eleanor Williams. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an 

emergency.  
 
 

Urdd Football Sessions 

The Urdd’s Wrexham football camp will be starting 

 again this week! Gwyn Evans Leisure Centre, £4 a 

 session, no need to be members of the Urdd! 


